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To Whom It Concerns: 

I’m writing today in support of HB-3167-3, which would create a basis for 

accountability for ticket scalpers. This practice SHOULD be expressly illegal—it hurts 

artists, venues, and consumers. A framework for holding these scalpers accountable 

is long past due, and I urge you to pass this reasonable and timely legislation. Thank 

you. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Tami Darden 

Eugene, OR 


